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3rd November 2023 
 
FAO: All customers using skips 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
In recent years we have been hit with rising costs and limitations with regards to the 
waste (such as plasterboard etc) and new legislations coming into play mean that we are 
now facing further limitations regarding furniture appliances, mixed waste and wood 
waste being brought in via skips and other tipper vehicles. 
 
Off the back of this we have spent multiple hours discussing amongst ourselves in order 
to try to find a resolution to this matter that will allow us to continue to serve our 
customers with the type of service that we pride ourselves on here at EGAP. Ultimately, 
we have decided from a business standpoint that is is no longer feasible for us to 
continue with skips. 
 
We have made the decision with immediate effect. EGAP Recycling will no longer be 
delivering any new bins out and will only be doing exchanges if needed up until the 
17th November on the understand we will be collecting and off hiring all bins 
(regardless if full) by the 22nd December. 
 
It is with a heavy heart we have had to come to this decision and would like to apologise 
to all of our customers that this affects, however this will in turn mean that we will be 
pushing our grab and tipper service and aim to be the leaders in the market as we will 
have more time to produce our own better-quality products for new and existing 
customers. 
 
Thank you for your custom. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Steven Page and the EGAP Recycling team. 
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